
Distributing Power and Building Community

RRO Deferral Repayment
Repayment of the RRO deferral for January,

February and March begins on April invoices. 
This repayment ONLY affects members who are

on the RRO. 
You can check if you are on the RRO by looking

on the second page of your invoice under energy
charges as per below:

2023 Member Feedback Forms
The Lakeland Power Co-op Board of Directors and Staff would like to thank all our 

members who took the time to complete and send in the Member Feedback Forms. 
We received 198 completed forms.

Your feedback is very important to us.  We will report the results next month, as well as 
address any concerns brought forward by our membership.

Thank you again for taking the time!  Congratulations to the winners!

$100 Power Credit Winner - Paul & Fern Cleveland (Lavoy)
$50 Power Credit Winners - Larry Roskewich (Barich) and 

George & Holly Doshewnek (Barich)
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The Lakeland Power Co-op Office will be closed on Monday, May 22 for Victoria Day.
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2023 Stable Rate Option Contract
The 2023 Stable Rate Option Contract is

11.2 cents/kWhr. 

If you would like to switch over, please
contact the office!

The RRO for the month of May is 15.851
cents/kWhr.

Power Line Safety - Remember to Always Look Up!
Farm equipment is getting larger.  While bigger machinery improves productivity,

it also increase the possibility of coming in contact with overhead power lines.

Always look up before operating equipment, machinery or raising implements.

Be extra cautious when moving tall equipment around the yard and exiting or
entering fields from roadways.

Our linemen are available to measure the powerlines for you to ensure a safe
planting season.


